
 

Dear National Finalist: 

Congratulations! You’re on your way to Ottawa, Ontario for the Canadian Parents for 

French National Concours d’art oratoire. The main event will take place on Saturday, June 

1, 2019 at the Sheraton Four Points Hotel in Gatineau. 

Online registration for the CPF National Concours is now open. The registration process 

has two parts: 

Part 1: The registration form. Please enter all of the information requested.  

Part 2: Terms of agreement. Please read the terms carefully; all of the boxes must be 

checked in order to submit your registration. Type your name (and have your 

parent/guardian type theirs if you’re under 18), click “submit” and you’re done! 

Once you have registered, you should contact Michel Doré from Rideau Travel as soon as 

possible at 1.800.265.9562 to book your travel. Your room at the hotel is already reserved. 

The bill is on us!  

If you have any questions or have trouble with the registration process, please contact    

Lee-Anne Lavell at llavell@cpf.ca.  

Prepare for a weekend of fun learning opportunities, new experiences, and the chance to 

flaunt your French! 

À bientôt ! 

CPF Concours Organizing Committee 
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